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TO THE SUMMER EDITION OF OUR NEWSLETTER

It has been an incredibly 
busy term which has 
seen rising Covid cases 
in the area which brings 
with it its own level of 
challenge. At Oasis 
Academy Immingham we 
have missed all of the 
activities that we would 
normally undertake but 
could not complete due 
to this pandemic.

I am delighted to let you know we have been supported 
by Oasis Trust to expand our senior leadership team and 
as such our capacity to further provide the best care, 
education and support for your child. I am delighted 
to introduce to you below our new Deputy Mrs Tanya 
Wiles, Assistant Principal Mr Micha Eversley and a new 
Operations Manager Mrs Lisa Allison. We have also 
expanded our admin team in order to ensure you get the 
support you need when you contact the academy.

We are beyond hopeful that we can get back to our 
previous routines in September and your child can 
have a sense of normality again. One of our priorities 
this year has been to develop our careers offer. We 
strive to ensure that all student gain the skills that will 
enable them to find the right employment for them. Our 
provision will ensure that our students are able to learn 
to adapt and develop to make the most of a changing job 
market and the developing key employment sectors. We 
are building positive relationships with local employers 
so that our students can understand the opportunities 
in the local job market and make the right choices to 
work towards a career of their choice or to become the 
entrepreneurs of the future, building their own thriving 
businesses.

I would like to take this opportunity once again to send 
you my heartfelt thanks for all of your support this year, 
you have been so measured and understanding in what 
has been a year of constant change. I wish you all the 
very best this summer break and look forward to seeing 
the children back in September. All the very best!

Mrs McLoughlin

THE SPORTS DEPARTMENT
This academic year has been very different for both 
staff and students in all aspects of academy life and 
particularly in PE. Despite Covid 19 restrictions and many 
changes students, have adapted very well to a new way 
of working, they have been physically active all year and 
have engaged in many different lessons the large majority 
of students particularly enjoyed table tennis, athletics, 
rounders and fitness. All students have worked hard 
physically and have also built an understanding of how 
they can lead a healthy lifestyle and about the importance 
of building and using personal skills. 

The PE department is very much looking forward to 
September, where there will also be many extra-curricular 
enrichment opportunities for students to be involved in 
alongside their PE hours on the timetable.



Prax Group and can’t wait 



Mrs Allison

Mrs Wiles
I am thrilled to have joined Oasis Academy 
Immingham during the latter half of the summer 
term. I have been a teacher now for over 27 years 
and a senior leader for over 10. Originally from 
the North West of England, my family and I moved 
to Lincolnshire over 20 years ago. I am looking 
forward to bringing all the experience and passion 
I have for ensuring that all students have enriching 
and exciting experiences to Oasis Academy 
Immingham. I am leading the ‘student experiences 
and enrichment’ aspect of the Academy’s 
curriculum. This is an essential part of student 
life at Oasis Academy Immingham as we value 
those enriching and developmental experiences as 
much as we do the academic aspect of learning. 
Enrichment broadens horizons, develops new skills 
and contributes to students’ personal and social 
development.

By taking part in different types of activities, 
students gain and develop important skills such as 
commitment, initiative, leadership and team spirit, 
all of interest to employers and next destination 
colleges. Next academic year, from September, 
when things are expected to ‘return to normal’, we 
can all look forward to a full programme of clubs 
and societies, trips and visits and relaunching 
the superb Oasis Academy Immingham rewards 
programme. During my first few weeks here, I have 
been incredibly impressed with the students I have 
met who are polite, respectful and have made me 
feel very welcome. The students here at Oasis 
Academy Immingham deserve the very best and I 
am proud to now be part of their journey.

Mr Eversley

My name is Lisa Allison and I have been employed as Operations 
Manager here at Oasis Immingham. I have a business and finance 
background working for both the local authority and then a large, local 
primary school so transferring to a secondary school is a new and 
exciting challenge for me. Being the Operations Manager here means I 
have a varied role. Working as part of the senior leadership team 
I am responsible for all aspects of HR and recruitment, ensuring the 
academy runs smoothly with regards to exams, parents evenings and 
events, coordinating trips and visits and ensuring fire safety in the 
academy. Despite only starting here on Monday, I have already found 
the academy to be a warm and friendly place that I know I am going 
to love working in.

“I am really excited to have been promoted 
to Assistant Principal and working to further 
improve teaching and learning. Every one of our 
students has enormous potential and is capable 
of extraordinary achievements. I look forward 
to working with all our students and teachers to 
ensure that this potential is fulfilled and every 
lesson is as meaningful and productive as possible. 
In particular, I want to see every student working 
as hard as they can in a safe and structured 
environment. I have absolutely loved being Head 
of Humanities and English this year and seen so 
many students make brilliant progress despite 
the challenges of 2020-21. Students in English 
in Years 7, 8 and 9 have particularly impressed 
me by reading really challenging texts and hugely 
improving their vocabulary and reading. All the 
teachers have worked so hard to make that 
possible and I know next year will be even more 
successful’. 


